London Council for Adult Education

Minutes, January 19, 2010. 

Canadian Armed Forces Recruiting Centre- 451 Talbot St.

15 persons attending

1.
Call to Order- Nancy McQuillan

2.
Speaker Introduction- Kym Wolfe

3.
Speaker- Sgt. Kim Torrington spoke on “Education and Employment opportunities in the Canadian Armed Forces”.  Kim’s presentation will be made available through the LCAE website.  Kim answered a number of questions regarding process and requirements for these opportunities.

4.
Nancy McQuillan thanked Kim on behalf of the group.

5. 
Donna Moore advised memberships are now mostly in.

6.
Announcements:

a)
Gord Leffley advised that Bill 168 passed in December and would be taking effect June 1/10.  There were some adjustments prior to passage.  The final version of the bill is posted now on MOL website, and safety association websites will be posting up to date materials to assist with implementation shortly.

b)
Thames Valley DSB is running a program in association with London Police Services to develop language skills for law enforcement.  This program runs at Lorne Ave Public School and can assist students in preparing for careers in either military or law enforcement.

 7.
Meeting adjourned.  Executive meeting January 27th and next meeting at Employment Skills Center on February 16th .

